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Monday 28th January 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Years 1 have been extremely busy this half term learning all about Jack and the Beanstalk. We have 

taken part in many different activities including using puppets to retell the story and designing the 

Giants land in the clouds! 

 

We would like to share all of our wonderful learning in an assembly just for YOU!! 

 

This will take place on Thursday 7th February at 9.15am in the school hall. 

 

We hope you can join us!  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Healey    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher                 Head Teacher 


